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Who took part

183 people responded to the quick poll
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How would you prefer to find out information?
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Union / professional body

Exhibit stand (canteen/ lobby)

Printed newsletters

Staff notice boards

My manager/ supervisor

Virtual (online) briefing sessions

Team meeting

Intranet (Pattie/ the Hub)

Email / electronic newsletters



How would you like to get involved/share your ideas?
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Other

Trade union / professional body

Printed surveys

Drop-in session (canteen/ lobby)

Facebook / social media

1:1 discussions with my manager/ supervisor

Online workshops

Face-to-face workshops / focus groups

Team meetings

Online surveys



What other ideas do you have…?

Be visible within 
the hospital.

It is essential that our 
managers have 

discussions with us 
about changes not just 
forward information to 

us

“Be concise, 
just simplify 

the info”“Face to face 
meetings with 

staff”

“Ensure heads of 
department 

cascade 
information down”

“staff room 
displays would 

be helpful, 
especially for 
ward staff”

“maybe the 
ability to text 

ideas in?”

“unable to access the 
HUB from home 

therefore definitely need 
email”

“Stop hiding in 
your offices and 

see how the front 
line staff are 

working”

Visually -
infographics 
and 1 page 
newsletters


